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Good Morning,

              I'm going to be brief about my views on the Deep Geologic Repository
Project. It's a terrible idea to put Nuclear waste, almost directly beside Lake Huron.
It seems absurd that it was even a consideration. Yes, I believe in Science as well,
yes I understand the science is supposedly sound why it wont leak. Science isn't
wrong, however humans can be wrong in interpreting the science and potential
risks. Scientist have claimed often that something is safe and turns out to be a
disaster, for example DDT was suppose to be safe, Agent Orange wasn't suppose to
pose a risk to people of Vietnam, Challenger Shutle exploding, Abestos being safe,
Three Mile Island disaster, Fukushima Nuclear Reactor was suppose to withstand
natural disasters, are a few examples of scientist being wrong. In all those instances
the public was told that the science was sound, but a human didn't apply the the
theoretical science correctly.  This could be one of those cases. As a citizen of
Ontario, I am saying the risk isn't worth it. It might be, another case of theoretical
science not applied correctly and we're risking destroying the second largest fresh
water lake in the world. 

I really hope the day were I write an e-mail back and say I told you so, doesn't
happen. You are risking too much. Again as a citizen of Ontario, I am formally noting
that I strongly disagree with this project.

Eric Blondin
Warren, Ontario
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